## GENTRAL COLLEGE

PELLA, IOWA 50219

TO: Departmental Representatives of MAA

FROM: Donald V. Meyer

Information for the Iowa Section Newsletter

Dear Colleagues,

I am once again gathering news from each department in the mathematical sciences in Iowa for inclusion in the fall newsletter. I have included a questionnaire which suggests items you might send to us. Please fill this out, add any other newsworthy items that you feel are appropriate, and return it to me by October 16, 1985.

Thank you for your interest. Your response and interest is really appreciated as it will permit us to have a good newsletter.

Sincerely,

Monald V. Meyer. Donald V. Meyer (

Department of Mathematics

Central College

Pella, Iowa 50219

I'm wondering if you and (ATH) want to write a short article of a paragraph or two mentioning next spring's mtg and/or getting ready for the same.

Thanks,